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A new way of fundraising for our sport 
activities at Grimmway Academy, is a 
Fun run which is being planned from the 
campstone owned by Mr. Devora 
(physical education instructor) and by 
Ms. Hargis (English teacher).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Fun run will be held on Saturday 
May 2, 2020at 9:00 AM Pacific time. 
The theme will be Cinco de Mayo. 
Currently, many children in the Fun Run 
project are working on the computers to 
form a slide show of the best ideas 
made for a future Fun Run. These 
students will help decide the details of 
the next event, such as: the route they 
will take, what type of games will be 
played, formation of blockage on the 
streets, etc.  
 
The best slide show presented, will be 
chosen to represent Grimmway 
Academy’s fundraiser. All funds will go 
to support Grimmway Academy Sports. 
 
Parents and students can earn 
volunteer hours for helping with the set 
up. Ask Mr. Devora or Ms. Hargis for 
more details. 


